
As a member of the disabled community, as well as knowing family and friends who have to deal with 
the horrible progression of Alzheimer's and dementia, I urge you to oppose HB 4135. The bill would 
supersede any existing advance directive that the person has put in place. These people need our help, 
they deserve to have their wishes met in their time of need. They are just as valuable as any other 
member or our society and by depriving them of their basic needs is inhumane. Please oppose this 
horrible bill and help protect some of the most vulnerable members of our society.  
Thank you 
Elissa Kennedy  
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 


